Border City Wheelers 29mile Hilly, Sunday 12th May 2019
Important information regarding the event:

1 The event is going ahead as planned.

The event almost had to be cancelled due to roadworks/traffic light at Welton
(3.5 miles from the start and finish). Allerdale Highways are having the lights
removed on Saturday rather than Monday as originally planned. Big thank you
for their cooperation.

2 Road Closure at the Cattle Grid at the Crossroads above Caldbeck.

The road is closed at the cattle grid but the gate to the left (as you approach it) is
open to traffic (one car width wide). They have laid a hardcore temporary road
surface for approximately 10 meters through the gate. Traffic has been through it
since Wednesday so it is a bit uneven and there is loose gravel on the top.

It is usable with care.

YOU MUST give way to oncoming traffic.

The Marshals will be instructed to note any riders, who in their opinion, have
acted irresponsibly and they will be disqualified.

[t is my priority for you all to complete the event safely and enjoy the challenge.

It is your responsibility to follow the rules of the road (Highway Code) and
complete the course safely.

Marshals will be placed at all the turns and crossroads. Please obey any
instructions they may give you.

The weather forecast is good and I wish you all a good and enjoyable ride.
On behalf of Border City Wheelers,

Lee Foster
Organiser



